
I’ve been exposed to someone with COVID-19.
What should I do?
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If you know that you have had close contact with a co-worker, visitor, family member or other individual who has 
confirmed COVID-19, you should stay home and contact the Auburn University Medical Clinic (AUMC) or your 
primary care physician. They will help determine whether testing or treatment is needed. Avoid contact with 
other people and social gatherings to keep from spreading a potential illness to others. 

If you are symptomatic or ill: 
•	 DO NOT attend in-person classes, visit campus dining venues, retrieve mail from the mail center, 

utilize public transportation such as Tiger Transit, or engage in any other on-campus activities. 
•	 Contact the AUMC COVID hotline at (334) 844-9825.

If you have had high risk exposure: 
•	 You have had high risk exposure if you have been around an infected person who was not wearing a 

mask; and have had less than 6 feet distance and more than 15 minutes of exposure. You are also 
high risk if you have had household exposure. (Household exposure is the highest risk exposure.) 

•	 You should contact the AUMC or your healthcare provider to discuss your exposure. If exposure 
is deemed high risk, you will need to self-quarantine and will not be allowed on campus or in any 
clinic or laboratory setting until cleared.

If you have had secondary exposure but are not ill: 
A secondary exposure is when a person has had a close contact exposure to someone who is being tested for 
COVID-19 but the results are not yet available. If you have experienced secondary exposure: 

•	 Self-quarantine is not necessary.  
•	 Continue to social distance. 
•	 Take your temperature and complete the Healthcheck screener daily.  
•	 Monitor for symptoms. 
•	 Practice infection control measures.
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